
April 26, 2022 

 

Roger Nesbitt, Chair 

DEC – ASD-S 

490 Woodward Ave. 

Saint John, NB  E2K 5N3 

 

Dear Roger; 

 

I am writing to notify you that I am resigning from my position on the DEC for sub-district 

7 for ASD-S.  This resignation is effective immediately.  With the short time that I was on 

the DEC it just was a challenge to make meetings and I felt as a representative that my 

energy needs to be directed at other things that I’m more involved with than being a DEC 

member.  Also with the recent changes that seem to be coming down from above are out 

of my control and I feel that I must move on to my next chapter. 

 

It was great to have been apart of this short term of mine and I wish all of the best to you 

and the other members going forward for Education. 

 

All the best. 

 

David Connell 


